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Attn: Richard Bronner, Town of Stark Supervisor
Town of Stark

703 Elwood Road

Fort Plain, NY 13339

Re: Town of Stark Sickler Road Wind Project
Dear Supervisor Bronner,

We request that the Town of Stark withdraw our application for the Community Wind Project
at 489 Sickler Road. We also request that the Town discontinue work related to processing the
application including technical review by LaBella, and legal review by Bernard Melweski & Miller and
Mannix. Please return the escrow funds at your convenience.

We appreciate the efforts of the Town Board in reviewing and considering Community Wind

for the area. Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have general questions about Community Wind
in the future.

Sincerely,

David Strong



